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ANET
Our January test administration is our second of 

three standards-aligned interims that assess 
progress toward mastery of grade-level content.



How did we do?



LETRS Training
About 65 KCIA teachers are participating in LETRS Training to build our knowledge of the 
science of reading and best practices for teaching literacy. This is a two-year, intensive 
professional development course that KCIA is funding with a grant from the Kauffman 
Foundation. Our third full-day training session was last Tuesday 



New Activity Room
PE classes have officially begun in the new activity room! Check out our kindergarteners 
enjoying this new space. 



Battle of the Books
Teams of fourth- and fifth-graders have been devouring novels this month in preparation for a 
Battle of the Books competition. Teams of students will answer trivia questions about a 
pre-selected list of books and compete for the title of champion (and prizes!)  at the event on 
March 3.



Draft Day
Fifth Grade teachers hosted a “Draft Day” for students to wrap up their end-of-module 
writing in Wit & Wisdom and cheer on the Chiefs! Students submitted their final essays 
and then moved around the room to read each other’s work. They used a rubric and cast 
their vote for the best essay using Draft Pick cards. 



Alumni Visitors
Former KCIA students visited eighth-grade classes on Friday to give advice and answer 
questions about high school. All three boys passed along a similar message -- high 
school is hard! Listen to advice to teachers from Baradin and Mo and Alex. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dBVidjeojvDJsyq9kGMrzs753DGetc6C/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uTzhb2sDZ6Qfiz2h9UuCrSy2-__08Ybx/view?usp=sharing


Questions?





http://bit.ly/2PfT4lq

